
  Port Moody Music Department  

March 1, 2011 

 

Dear Band Parents and Guardians, 

IT”S CONCERT TIME!   The Port Moody Music Department is pleased to invite your family to 

attend the annual Spring concert. Students have been working hard, and are looking forward to 

performing for you. The concert will be at the Port Moody Secondary Gym and Cafeteria, March 

8th, starting at 6:30 p.m. Ensembles performing will include the String Orchestra, Concert Choir, 

Concert Bands, Vocal Jazz, and the Jazz Bands. The first half of the concert, from 6:30 – 7:30 pm, 

will be Choir, Orchestra, and Concert Bands. The second half of the concert, from 7:30 – 8:30 pm 

will be Vocal Jazz and the Jazz Bands. Everyone is encouraged to stay and dance for the Jazz 

ensembles.   

Parent helpers are needed to assist with the concession during the Jazz Dance portion of the 

concert. 

If you are available to help, please contact Mrs. Sluyter at asluyter@sd43.bc.ca or phone Port 

Moody Secondary at 604 – 939 – 6656 and leave a message.  

Mr. Hembruff, Mrs. Sluyter, Mr. Dowla, and Mr. Chang would also like to take this opportunity 

to thank all parents for their continued support of the music programs at Port Moody 

Secondary. 

Please come out and support our dedicated music students March 8th . 

 

Regards, 

Mrs. Sluyter 
Mr. Hembruff 
Mr. Dowla 
Mr. Chang 
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